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Friday 20th October 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents/carers, 
 
We started our week thinking about peace and praying for peace across our world. Y5 visited 
the Palm House with a focus on Black History, we had lovely feedback about their behaviour 
and attitudes. Our Y4 also enjoyed a Shakespeare Roadshow in school, thank you to North 
Liverpool Academy for providing this. Our Pupil Leadership team have held their first meeting 
with Mr. Shaw, our Chair of Governors and a small group of us also went to church to celebrate 
Father Peter’s 85th birthday, what a busy week! 
 
Next week, our prayer focus will be Laudate Si, we will be thinking about Pope Francis’ 
messages of ‘Care for our Common Home’ and how we can care for the natural world and all 
who live in it.  
 

Updates/reminders for this week:  
School Admissions: 
Y7 applications close 31st October, today is the last day to contact school to book an 
appointment for any support needed.  
 
The infant gate closes at 8.50am promptly and is automatic, do not enter after this time as 
the doors/gates into the building will be closed. If you arrive after 8.50am you must go to the 
main office.  
 
Dates to remember:  
Thursday 26th October- Harvest Assembly led by Y6, 1.45pm at St. Anne’s church, all are 
welcome to join us.  
 
Friday 27th October- Cafod Wear it Bright Day, all can wear own bright clothes for school for 
a small donation to Cafod charity.  
 
Friday 27th October- School closes at normal time for half term holiday, we return to school 
on Monday 6th November at 8.40am.  
 
Wednesday 8th November- Pupil Progress meetings with the teacher in our junior hall.  
 
 
A separate letter will go out regarding our Poppy appeal and Remembrance Day.  
 
 
Thank you for your continued support  
 
Mrs G Murphy  
Head Teacher 


